November 29, 1971

Albert A. Kattus

Chief, Division of Cardiology
University of California
Center for the Health Sciences
Los Angeles, California 90024
Dear Hal:

Many thanks for your kind invitation and for the swinging evening. Ithink
we must rehearse the trio as frequently as possible.

You have obviously assembled an impressive group, with which it would be a
pleasure to work, Let's keep in touch.

Regards to you and your wife,

Henry Blackburn, M, D.
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